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JUN 2 4 1972 
24 Prisoners 
Of War Listed 
By Pentagon 
WASHINGTON — (AP) -

The Pentagon said today the 
government has received a 
list of 24 Air Force and 
Navy officers identified by 
the North Vietnamese gov-
ernment as having been cap-
tured since 1970. 

Fifteen had been listed 
previously as prisoners and 
nine as missing in action, 
the Pentagon said. 

The list was given to the 
U.S. embassy in Paris last 
night by Walter Sohier, an 
attorney acting on behalf of 
Sen. Edward M. Kennedy, 
(D-Mass.) 

"We understand Sen. Ken-
nedy had been informed the 
list was available, and that 
he asked Mr. Sohier to ob-
tain it from the North Viet-
namese delegation in Paris 
and bring it to the U.S. Em-
bassy," the Defense Depart-
ment said. 


